
The School of Engineering today received first years for the academic year 2014/2015. Upon 

registration, a weeklong orientation programme will follow in the School and the College of 

Architecture and Engineering and the University at large, to enable the students to acquaint 

themselves with the entire University. 

The entire school of engineering fraternity wishes them a successful stay in the university. 
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